
  

 

  

  

  

Bulletin MetroRail Update 

CYP@metrotunnelscyp-dc.com.au 

ANZAC STATION TRAM CORRIDOR REALIGNMENT ; THIS WILL IMPACT SOUTH YARRA 
and   HOW YOU WILL MOVE AROUND THE DOMAIN PRECINCT 

From Sunday 27th November until Saturday 17th December a major 24/7 construction work will occur 
on St Kilda Road between Kings Way and Dorcas Street.  South Yarra residents will be impacted 

Buses will replace trams on St Kilda Road between the Arts Precinct and Commercial Road and the 
northbound lane of St Kilda Road will be closed to through traffic between Kings Way and Park Street 

FIND OUT MORE: To attend the Metrorail zoom session YOU MUST REGISTER AT   

CYP@metrotunnelcyp-dc.com.au 

This will be an information session to provide an overview of the upcoming 24/7 works and your 
opportunity to submit questions. You must send any questions you have. A link will be sent to those 
who have RSVP’d 

Generally keep up to date via 

* metrotunnel.vic.gov.au 

*1800 105 105  
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